
March 2025 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
1 Pray for the out-
reach endeavors to 
be fruitful in peo-
ple’s lives at Welsh 
Road Church in 
Horsham, PA.  

2 Praise the Lord that 
Covenant Bible Fellow-
ship in Naples, FL is 
seeing first time visi-
tors and some return-
ing snowbirds.  

3 Pray for the diverse 
communities in Chester-
town, MD area to be 
open to the gospel. 
Nineteen percent are 
Black and 5% are His-
panic.  

4 Pray for wisdom 
for the church plant-
ers who meet today 
at the Roundtable 
Discussion. They will 
discuss some real life 
challenges the plant-
ers are facing.  

5 Pray for discern-
ment for Elkton BFC 
as they look at a 
warehouse space to 
possibly rent for 
their worship gath-
erings.  

6 Pray for Hispanic 
Ministries Director Car-
los Rodriguez as he 
serves with Church Ex-
tension and continues 
to pastor La Roca de 
Reading BFC.  

7 Pray for Mentoring 
Assistant Dick Taylor 
and his wife Joyce as 
they serve the Lord in 
various ways. 

8 Pray that Dick 
Taylor’s mentoring 
of the church plant-
ers would be useful.  

9 Pray for Josh and 
Juli Dupiche and the 
five children in their 
home as they church 
plant in Milford, DE.  

10 Pray for a great tran-
sition into a new space 
for Hope Church in Mil-
ford, DE. God provided 
a new building! Praise 
the Lord! 

11 Pray for Freddy 
and Nury Chi and 
their three young 
adult children as 
they church plant in 
Villa Magna, Mexico.  

12 Pray for Villa 
Magna Mission 
Church as they 
search for a new 
worship facility.  

13 Pray for Christian 
and Bekah Lefko as 
they prepare to church 
plant a daughter 
church from New Life 
Oley BFC in Muhlen-
berg, PA area.  

14 Pray that God 
would bring people to 
join the Core Group 
Launch Team for the 
church plant in 
Muhlenberg, PA.  

15 Pray for Marcos 
Ramirez, Director of 
Church Planting in 
Mexico, to have wis-
dom as he oversees 
the Tapachula Mis-
sion Church.  

16 Pray for Director Da-
vid Gundrum as he trav-
els to share the ministry 
of Church Extension 
with many churches and 
potential church plant-
ers.  

17 Pray for James and 
Mindy Reff and their 
four children as they 
church plant at Grace 
Community Church, 
Chestertown, MD.  

18 Thank the Lord 
for the volunteers 
who meet today at 
Calvary BFC in Coop-
ersburg, PA to help 
with mailing prayer 
letters.  

19 Pray for Christ 
Alone Fellowship in 
the city of Lancas-
ter, PA to have wis-
dom as they think 
through potentially 
launching a daughter 

20 Pray for Mark and 
Barb Morrison as they 
serve the Lord in vari-
ous ways. Mark is the 
Development Director 
of CEM.  

21 Pray for Ray and 
Louise Bertolet as 
they serve the Lord in 
various ways. Ray is 
the Assistant Church 
Planter based in DEL-
MARVA.  

22 Pray for Steve 
and Beth DelDuco as 
they church plant at 
Living Hope BFC in 
Mechanicsburg, PA.  

23 Pray for Steve 
and Niki Morton 
at Elkton BFC 
in Elkton, 
MD.  

24 Pray for Laurie 
Kuhns and Rachel 
Schmoyer in 
the office. 

25 Pray for Living 
Hope BFC in Mechan-
icsburg, PA as they 
get acclimated to 
their new meeting 
space, the West 
Shore Elks.  

26 Pray for Tim 
Zuck, part-time 
Mentoring Assistant 
for CEM and full-
time pastor at Forks 
Community Church.  

27 Pray that the spring 
season will attract new 
planters who want to 
partner with Church 
Extension.  

28 Pray that the Lord 
would raise up elder 
candidates at CROSS-
roads: a BFC in Elver-
son, PA.  

29 Pray that the 
Lord will raise up 
people to work with 
the youth at Grace 
Community Church, 
Chestertown, MD. 
The group is grow-
ing.  

 

30 
Praise 

the Lord 
for 75 

years of 
Church Exten-

sion! 

31 
Pray 

for the  
marriages 

of your 
church plant-

ers.  
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April 2025 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 Pray for Elkton BFC 
in Elkton, MD as they 
identify committed 
participants to begin 
the process towards 
graduation.  

2 Pray for God to 
bring qualified Hispan-
ic men to become 
church planters in the 
BFC.  

3 Pray for the Villa 
Magna, Mexico Mis-
sion Church to reach 
their neighbors with 
the gospel of Jesus 
Christ.  

4 Pray for the Core 
Group Launch Team in 
Muhlenberg, PA to 
have wisdom in find-
ing a precise location 
for the church plant.  

5 Pray for Pastor 
Marcos Ramirez and 
his wife as they 
serve the Lord at La 
Roca de Merida, 
Mexico BFC.  

6 Pray for Director 
David Gundrum as he 
coaches the church 
planters and prayer-
fully plans for future 
Mission churches.  

7 Pray for Daniel So-
lórzano as he contin-
ues his church plant-
ing training with the 
leadership of La Roca 
Merida, Mexico BFC.  

8 Pray for Jason and 
Anna Filbert and their 
four young children as 
they church plant at 
Covenant Bible Fel-
lowship in Naples, FL.  

9 Pray the Lord would 
grow Covenant Bible 
Fellowship in attend-
ance and financial 
resources.  

10 Thank the Lord for 
the mailing volun-
teers who meet today 
at Fellowship Commu-
nity in Whitehall, PA.  

11 Pray for the BFC 
regions to work to-
gether to support the 
Mission Churches in 
their region. Pray for 
new plants to be 
planned from the BFC 
regions.  

12 Pray for the Lord 
to raise up elder 
candidates at Grace 
Community Church, 
Chestertown, MD.  

13 Pray for Ray Ber-
tolet as he does the 
leg work for scoping 
out potential new 
church planting sites.  

14 Pray for Mark Mor-
rison, Development 
Director, as he con-
nects with donors and 
partners of CEM.  

15 Pray that God 
would enable Hope 
Church in Milford, DE 
to reach their neigh-
bors with the gospel 
and grow the church.  

16 Pray for Trace and 
Renee Haines. Trace is 
the Assistant Church 
Planter at Grace Com-
munity Church in 
Chestertown, MD.  

17 Pray for several 
people who recently 
started attending 
Grace Community 
Church to feel at 
home and loved by 
the congregation.  

18 Pray for our church 
plants as they develop 
elders and deacons 
and ministry leaders.  

19 Pray for Living 
Hope BFC to have 
opportunity to share 
the gospel with un-
believers in the com-
munity.  

20 Happy Resurrec-
tion Day! He is risen! 

21 Pray for follow up 
with visitors from the 
Easter services in your 
Mission Churches.  

22 Pray for Dick Tay-
lor to have useful and 
productive meetings 
regarding Church Ex-
tension Ministries.  

23 Pray for Tim and 
Kaylena Radcliff and 
their two young chil-
dren as they church 
plant at CROSSroads: a 
BFC in Elverson, PA. 

24 Pray for the Lord 
to bring new families 
to worship at CROSS-
roads: a BFC in Elver-
son, PA.  

25 Pray for AJ and 
Stephanie Miller and 
their three young chil-
dren as they revital-
ize/church plant at 
Welsh Road Church in 
Horsham, PA.  

26 Pray for those 
who participated in 
the new members’ 
class to become 
members of Welsh 
Road Church.  

27 Thank the Lord for 
the pastors and elders 
on the Transitional 
Leadership Teams 
(TLTs) at each Mission 
Church.  

28 Graduation Day! 
Praise the Lord! Christ 
Alone Fellowship in 
Lancaster, PA be-
comes a particular 
church during today’s 
BFC Conference pro-
ceedings! 

29 Pray for unity and 
wisdom among the 
BFC pastors and dele-
gates meeting at BFC 
Conference.  

30 Pray for BFC Con-
ference that it would 
continue being an Ex-
panding Fellowship of 
Churches by prioritiz-
ing evangelistic 
church planting.  
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